
TOWN OF COWPENS 
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING 

5330 N. Main St. 
March 8, 2022 

 
The Town of Cowpens held a special meeting on Tuesday, March 8, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. 

Present were Mayor Michael D. Hamrick, Mayor Pro-Tem Jarred S. Spencer, Council Members 
Pam Camp, Thomas Voelker, and Erin P. Wofford. Mayor Hamrick called the meeting to order. 

 
Steve Bolin presented a list of projects which council discussed in previous meetings. 

Projects included: Veterans Park water, power, and restrooms, Premium pay for employees, 
Government Services, Parking, Farmers Market Improvements, Roads, and ARPA 
Administration. Further discussion will be held in future meetings. 

 
Steve Bolin distributed a budget comparison and provided projected numbers for the 

2022-2023 budget. Several line items will see increases for the upcoming year. These include 
general insurance, architectural fees, salaries, vehicle insurance, tort liability insurance, gasoline, 
contract labor, and garbage fees. 

Town Council made numerous adjustments to income to prevent from using prior year 
funds. The 2022-2023 proposed budget will be presented for first reading on March 21, 2022. 

 
Jarred S. Spencer made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Erin P. Wofford and carried. 
 

 
Mayor Michael D. Hamrick 
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